Notes from the Wednesday meeting at conference:

A survey will be sent out to Ag Teachers on the state officer process. Survey will be
sent out in early august. Results from the survey will be used going forward in the
future.

A recommendation was made to the FFA Board by the area representatives to move
part of the election process of state officers back to Area conventions. Each
candidate will give their election speech at the area convention and the area
delegation will vote for two candidates. Those votes will follow the candidates
through Phase 1 of the process.

The other main topic of discussion was how to better utilize the state officers during
their year of service were also discussed and will be looked at.

Submitted by:
Amy Hartman - Schulenburg



